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Paste table from response letter 
Q1 We would be grateful if you could confirm if there were any guidelines in places for 

peripheral arterial line placements in the PICU in 2016. If there were any guidelines, 
please can you provide us with a copy of the same as soon as possible. 

  
A1 No, there were no guidelines in place in 2016. Our Arterial Line Guidance (PICU) was in 

place from November 2017. 
  

 


